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NORTHSHORE DRIVE

LITTLE CREEK SCHOOL 1810 LITTLE CREEK LANE
o~ KNOXVILLE, TN 37922
() [n ns e el PHONE: 615/690-6080

June, 1988

Dear Fellow Alummni,
The purpose of this letter is to discuss two important items of Alumi business.

The first important item is our Alumni project. You may remember that we had
designated two projects for 1988. One being the painting of the cafeteria and
the other being the roofing of the church. We had an offer from an alumni to
match any funds given for these projects. The cafeteria is being painted and
matches the new building very well. Before work can begin on the church, we will
need more money. So I appeal to you to send your contribution for this project.

The second item is the upcoming Alumni. Homecoming Weekend. This has been
scheduled for October 21-23. The honor classes for 1988 are 1943, 1947, 1953,
1957, 1963, 1973, 1977, 1983. as always, it will be a great time to come back to
Tennessee and enjoy seeing old friends. I would encourage honor class members to
contact the other members of their class and encourage them to come. For those
of you who aren't members of an honor class, you are also encouraged to attend.

If you would like addresses for those in your class or for any person for that
matter, feel free to contact Rogene by mail or at 615-690-6080 and she will be
happy to mail addresses to you.

Please keep these items in your thoughts and we will look forward to seeing many
of you in October.

Sincerely,
W M

Donald Chase, '82
Alumni Association President



We have a few things that were overloocked as we hurried to get the newsletter
finished. We are sorry. However we are thankful that we have the room on the
back of Donald's letter to mention these items.

REPORT ON HANDBELL, TOUR--Sarah Ann McNeilus

The Handbell Choir made an overseas tour April 11-19. They were invited by Dr.
and Mrs. Reinhard Wunderlich to visit West Berlin. Dr. Wunderlich is on the
staff of the S.D.A. Walfriede Krankenhaus (Hospital). The Adventist church
members housed and fed us and the Wunderlichs planned our sightseeing and
concerts, We were privileged to gpand a day in East Berlin also, giving a
concert in the Koepenich S.D.A. Church. We also traveled (by bus) to Szczecin,
Poland for 2 days. The Adventist Church there provided for our stay. Since
their church is only 1 small room, they arranged for us to give concerts in 2
Catholic churches, and in a beautiful concert hall in the Castle of the
Pameranian Dukes. Our visit there was coordinated and conducted by Ryszard
Warzecha, our tour guide from the 1979 tour to Poland. In addition to the
Ringers, and the Director, there were 8 other participants. Dr. and Mrs. John
Shaw (Dr. Shaw serving as our Tour Director), Virginia Gustin, Tonya Wessman,
Leonard Smith and Kim Goodge. We gave 7 concerts in all, feeling we had been a
joy and blessing to all who heard us, and we were most grateful for this
wonderful opportunity.

GRADUATTIONS
Susan Janice short '83, June 5 1988,. B. S. in Nursing, Andrews University

Daniel Peek '84, June 5, 1988, B. S. in Electrical Engineering, Walla Walla
College

More Alumni News

John and Pam Dysinger '82 have taken a call to Maxwell Adventist Academy where
John will be the school pastor and Bible teacher. They are presently attending
Mission Institute at Andrews University and will leave for Africa on July 27.
Their new address will be:

Maxwell Adventist Academy

Private Bag, Magadi

Nairobi, Kenya

East Africa
We wish them God's richest blessings in this new adventure.

Michelle Chase also mentioned that she saw Page (Weemes '80) and Tommy Morton
while at Loma Linda.
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